
 

 
Ravensbury Community School 

 
Christmas is always a magical time at Ravensbury and this year more than ever we really 
want to make it a special time for the children and families of Ravensbury so we hope you’ll 
be able to join in the fun. 
 
 
Dates for your diary! 
 
Thursday 1st December and Friday 2nd December: Santa is coming to town! 
Santa has taken time out of his busy schedule to visit Ravensbury Community 
School. If you would like your child to visit Father Christmas then please see  
Mrs Thewlis. 
 
Tuesday 6th December: 10.00am  
Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Performance 
 
Thursday 8th December: 9.30am Nursery and reception will perform Wriggly 
Nativity. 
 
Thursday 8th December and Thursday 15th December 
The choir will entertain shoppers at Asda 
 
Friday 9th December Christmas Fair 3.30-5.30pm School finishes at 2.30pm 
The Christmas Fair is back! Fun and games for everyone so come along and  
join in the fun. 
 
Friday 9th December: 9.15am  
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 Christmas Celebration. Come and celebrate Christmas with 
the children of Ravensbury 
 
Friday 9th December  
National Christmas Jumper Day: Children pay £1.00  to wear a Christmas  
jumper or wear something Christmassy to school. All proceeds will be  
given to Save the Children. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  



  

 

 

 
 
 

                                                                                             
Children can come to school in their party clothes (not their best clothes because the 
children will be doing art and craft activities). To help with the cost of living crisis we have 
decided not to ask children to bring in party food, instead school will provide party food 
at lunchtime instead of a meal. If your child normally has a packed lunch and you want 
them to have a party food at lunch please see a member of the office staff. 
 
Wednesday 14th December: The children will have their Christmas dinner.  
If your child normally has a packed lunch and you want them to have a traditional 
Christmas dinner please see a member of the office staff. 
 
Goodbye and Good Luck 
After many years of working at Ravensbury Mrs Harriott, who works  

with our EAL pupils, and Cath Hunter, our play therapist, will be leaving  

us at the end of this term. We will miss them. We wish them both the  

very best for the future. 

 
 
 

School closes on Friday 16th December at 2.30pm and reopens on 
Wednesday 4th January 2023 at the normal time. 

 

 
On behalf of everyone at Ravensbury, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all 

a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Best Wishes 
M Hughes 

Headteacher 

 

Christmas Parties  
Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 party day Monday 12th 
December.  
Key Stage 2 party day Tuesday 13th December.   

 


